
 

We will be digging at four locations 
along Airport Drive and Qantas Drive 
in Mascot. 
 
These works form part of early preparations that 

will help us to build Sydney Gateway. 

 

What does our work involve? 

We will be using an excavator to expose sections 

of the existing primary gas pipeline at each site. 

We will be checking the condition of the gas main 

to ensure that we can safely move it in the future, 

to accommodate the main road works that are 

planned in the area.  

 

How will we conduct our work? 

We will stage the work one by one to reduce 

impacts to drivers, cyclists and pedestrians.  

Work areas are shown on the map over the page. 

 

Our work schedule 

We will work on Mondays to Saturdays from 

June to December, weather permitting.  

The team will be working at each location for 
approximately four to six weeks. 
 
Work hours will be between: 

 Weekdays 7am – 6pm 

 Saturdays 8am – 1pm  

 

To minimise impacts on traffic and for the safety 

of our workers, motorists, cyclists and pedestrians 

night works may be required. Night works would 

take place between 7pm – 5am. 

How will our work affect you? 

There will be no noise impact to surrounding 

businesses. 

Lane closures will be in place during both day and 

night works. These may affect travel times. 

Road users are asked to follow the reduced speed 

limit in place, the direction of traffic controllers and 

road work signs. 

We thank you for your patience while we complete 

this important work. Please contact the Sydney 

Gateway team if you have any questions. 

Changes to the cycle and pedestrian 

path 

We will have detours in place on the existing cycle 

and pedestrian path at the two western locations 

of our work - in orange on the map over the page. 

Detours will be short in distance and in the vicinity 

of the existing path. Signage will be installed 

onsite informing path users.  

Work at these two sites will take place from the 

end of June to the end of September, weather 

permitting. 

When we are working, path users are asked to 

follow the signs and directions of our team 

members at all times. 
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